
 

24th June 2021 
 

 
To: Parents of Children in Nursery and Reception  
 

 
Dear Parents  

EYFS Sports Day – Tuesday 6th July  
 

On Tuesday 6th July, we will be holding our EYFS Sports Day in the Junior Garden and we are inviting 
parents to spectate. This event will begin at 11am and last for approximately 1 hour.  
 

This year, we are asking for a maximum of two family members to attend. You will be asked to sit in 
household groups, socially distanced from any other households. In order for us to plan seating, please 
could you indicate on the slip below if you will be attending.  On the day, we will be asking you to check 
in via the app or provide contact details.  
  
I look forward to seeing you there.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs V Wright 
Head of Juniors  
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

Child’s Name:   Class:  

 

We will / will not be attending the EYFS sports day on the 6th July and will have ____ family member(s) in 

attendance. 

 

Name of attendees:  _______________________________________ 

   

        _______________________________________ 

 

Signed ________________________________                               Date_____________________ 

Please return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 2nd July 2021 

 


